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I'm a concerned resident  

   in Newport.While I agree with the need for a tunnel, I'm 

flabbergasted that the residents of Francis Street Yarraville have acquired such 

power that they have managed to have their industrially zoned streets left alone by 

the new tunnel project, and residential streets in Newport are now going to be 

  affected by increased truck traffic. Air quality and road safety are at risk. Quiet 

streets will be overloaded by traffic, and the surrounding roads are not capable of 

handling increased traffic as they stand. I have serious concerns about how the Hall 

St Spotswood exit ramp will impact on residential streets that flow from it, and fear 

  kindergarten and pedestrian traffic will be at greater risk.I'd like to ensure the 

existing residential streets of newport are not impacted by the shift of tunnel design 

from Yarraville to newport, and receive assurances that traffic is diverted away from 

residents who purchased properties in good faith in residential areas will be 

protected, instead of sacrificing the safety and quality of life in newport for the vocal 

    residents of industrially-zoned Yarraville.Kind regards,Sarah.
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